
                                          W7DP Meeting Minutes November 7,2023 

 

The meeting was called to order  by the President Timber Burton N7DJE. An introduction of those 
attending was held with 11 members and 1 visitor.  A discussion of parking lot damage caused by power  
line repair equipment. Timber has scheduled a meeting with the job site manager to discuss a resolution 
for the matter. 

Our next meeting December  5 is our Annual Christmas Party potluck. All members and guests are 
invited . Bring your favorite dish to share and enjoy 

Reports      ARES  The annual Christmas Parade of Lights needs volunteers. Contact Mikel Potts to sign 
up.              Treasurer    Current balance of Accounts are  Lewis Peak  Repeater Association  $1006.30 
W7DP Club $2141.63 with petty cash of $40.00. 

Presentation of the meeting was a video of the software for Allstar/Fusion communication. 
Allstar/Fusion is a VOIP using the Internet, repeaters and handheld transceivers used with Allstar/Fusion  
protocol .  This provides world wide communication using a handheld transceiver. 

Meeting   adjournment was 8:15 pm 

Roy Gothberg  W7HJL  Secretary 

 

 

 

 


